
JKUAT and FKF Holds Inaugural Refereeing Training 
JKUAT Sports Department and Kenya Football Federation (FKF) have jointly organized a five-day soccer 

refereeing training seminar that will run between May 27–31, 2019, to offer basic training skills to students, 

staff and community youths who are desirous to develop and horn their football referring skills. The 

participants are set to be trained on various theoretical and practical techniques of soccer refereeing such 

as running, positioning, whistling, signals, flag techniques and physical fitness among others. 

http://www.jkuat.ac.ke/jkuat-and-fkf-holds-inaugural-refereeing-training/  
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